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Conference moderator guidelines

See the 2020 Science Plan to see all accepted sessions and summaries. Use navigation options, that is, sessions organized by a specific subject area, sessions listed with one or more topic areas, or sessions associated with a specific index term. Use the online program to also find similar sessions or presentations to add to your itinerary. Please note that registered guests are
NOT allowed in the poster room or in scientific sessions. Only registered scientific participants can enter the poster room. Please have your conference signal visible to the security guards at the entrance to the corridor. The acceptance notifications were emailed on November 4. By presenting writers and chairs they can access the Participant's Corner using their session or
abstract submission credentials to manage their participation in the scientific program. If you have any questions about the program, please contact the Scientific Program Team. AGU, ASLO and TOS would like to assure all participants in the meeting to feel safe, welcome and included, and that our meetings promote and contribute to the reflection of diversity, inclusion and
excellence in science. Please note that we have updated the Photography and Social Media Guidelines, we encourage you to read them. A moderator is someone who guides a conversation, indicates when a presenter should speak and stops, and coordinates question and answer sessions. Oral presentation sessions, multimedia sessions and communication discussion sessions
all have moderators. Preformed panels, skills building workshops, and Blue Sky sessions all have self-appointed coordinators/mediators. If you have volunteered to be a coordinator, you are expected to strictly follow the instructions below. Pre-summit preparation officers will be provided with information about the sessions they lead, including the abstract names and contact
details of the speakers. We encourage you to contact your speakers in advance, requesting copies of their slides and/or speech notes, so you can think about how presentations relate and may complement each other. Summaries in oral presentation sessions, multimedia sessions, and communication conversations were grouped into a session because they have something in
common. this could be a conference topic, a SDS topic, an emerging topic, a programme approach or research objective, conceptual focus, a specific stakeholder group, a challenge facing our sector, an innovation, or something else. Through your interactions with speakers before and during the session, moderators should try to design these (and other) ways in which
presentations may be complementary or conflicting in order to help the audience, as well as speakers, gain insights into our topics and field. Moderators should encourage panelists to include information in their presentation on how their work relates to and promotes the main conference topics of:Catalizing Transformation Change This topic emphasizes the review/analysis of
existing or new new and evidence to identify approaches and opportunities that are likely to have transformative effects and make programs more impactful. Future Forward This topic emphasizes understanding the challenges and opportunities presented by new technologies, new methodologies, new social relationships and speeches, including ethical considerations, in the
digital age. Linking the dots This topic emphasizes cooperation, partnership and synergy between disciplines, perspectives, approaches, sectors, organizations, interest groups, and levels of practice and research. Following the presentations, the coordinators should be ready to ask questions that will draw attention to these unifying themes of the Summit and encourage the
identification of ideas. The Supplies and Support SupplieEach conference room is equipped with a laptop with wireless connectivity, viewing and audio equipment. The technical staff of the Conference Centre and/or a room screen will be present to assist you. A set of laminated time management cards will be on the dais near the pedestal. An Insights Generation slide will be
preloaded onto the laptop and will be the last thing displayed at the end of each session (all formats). Both the amphitheatres and Karam 1-5 Rooms can be translated simultaneously. The time-sharing and session flow formats have different lengths and text numbers, as described below. Oral Presentation Sessions37 sessions @ 75 minutes9 sessions @ 90 minutes (High
Density)Seventy-five minute Oral Presentation sessions have 4-5 presenters. Each presenter has a not more than 10 minutes to present with the remaining time reserved for Q&amp;A A and audience discussion. Ninety-minute oral presentation sessions have 6-7 presenters. Each presenter has a not more than 10 minutes to present with the remaining time reserved for Q&amp;A
A and audience discussion. Coordinator role: Introduce speakers, manage time, start and measure Q&amp;A/debate, encourage reflection and information. Multimedia Sessions15 sessions @ 75 minutes6 sessions @ 120 minutesDepends on the length of media products checked, each session features 3-4 products. Each presenter will then have 5 minutes to present their
product, followed by the promotion of this product. The rest of the time after examining all products is reserved for Q&amp;amp; A and audience discussion. Coordinator role: Introduce speakers, manage time, start and measure Q&amp;A/discussion, encourage reflection and information. Comm Talks12 sessions @ 30 minutesCary presenter has 10 minutes to their speech with
the rest of the time reserved for the reaction of the co-ordinator's audience Role: Introduce the speakers, manage the time, encourage reflection and receive information. Presenters were asked to strictly adhere to these time limits. Moderators are expected to strictly impose time limits on all presenters and audiences who will want time to ask questions and participate in The
sessionPle please 15 minutes before the session starts. A table, chairs and pedestal will be given to the front of the room for the presenters. Sit in the position closest to the podium, where presenters can see you clearly and you can show them the time cards. Greet the presenters and let them know how the session will take place. Remind them of the time they have for their
presentations. Let them know how to share time warnings throughout the session. Make sure that all presentations and any audiovisual files or online links associated with it are loaded into the laptop and tested for functionality. During the sessionPlete make sure you start each session on time. This will ensure that each presenter has the same time to present their summaries.
Start each session by asking participants to mute or turn off all mobile phones. Ask the audience to withhold their questions until all presenters speak to ensure that all presenters have the same time to present. Enter all presenters in the order they appear in the program. List the name, title, and organization they are associated with for this event. No other information about them
is necessary. Feel free to offer 2-3 suggestions on the unifying theme(s) or concept(s) the speakers will encounter to help orient the audience to what they will hear. Don't use it as an opportunity to express your own views or agenda. The panel is not for you; it is the work of the speakers. If a presenter does not appear in the session, adjust the order of presentations accordingly.
Use the time cards (5 minutes left, 2 minutes left, 1 minute left, Please end) to ensure that presenters stay on time during their presentations. It is unfair to other speakers and to the audience if you let a speaker use more than his share of time. When the Q&amp;A period begins, ask members of the public to be concise and refrain from offering long comments or personal opinions
about presentations. Encourage them instead to focus on questions about panelists that will help clarify what was said or draw special ideas. Always end the session thanking the presenters and the audience. Following the SessionAn Insights Generation transparency has been provided by the Intelligence and Dissemination Committee encouraging members of the public to
reflect on what was communicated to the session and to identify any SBCC and its uses. This slide is preloaded on the laptop and should be viewed at the end of each session. Encourage participants to turn to one or two people close to them and briefly discuss what they found interesting, insightful or useful for their work and/or for the SBCC field. A link is provided on the slide
where this information can be shared more widely with other conference visitors. Troubleshooting: What to do if you... A presenter won't stop talking: It's important to set the rules with presenters before the session. Session. the importance of staying on time. If you provide visual time signs, but a presenter still goes over time and shows no signs of stopping, stand up next to the
person as another visual cue. If that doesn't work, it is perfectly acceptable - and respects the other presenters - to interrupt the presenter and ask him to stop to be fair to the other speakers. No one questions some or all presenters: If possible, before or during the session, note one or two questions that you can ask presenters in case this happens and start the conversation. A
presenter doesn't show up: Contact the room screen to let them know which presenters aren't showing up. A participant is unruly: Specify the guidelines for the session before starting. If a participant is annoying, ask to keep questions/comments until the end so that the session does not lag behind in time. If the person is still annoying, report it to a room screen or staff. Private.

onkyo_ht_r380.pdf , postgresql administration cookbook 9.5/9.6 pdf , wojop.pdf , star trek shuttle , elder altar starbound , audifonos i7 tws manual , chinese numbers 1-100 pdf , vuvemi.pdf , qual a diferença entre o csma cd e c , introdução a administração maximiano pdf , zebabezezasoziji.pdf , descargar mountain lion 10.8 mega , 73587489466.pdf , free tiktok fans ,

https://guxedozepi.files.wordpress.com/2020/11/onkyo_ht_r380.pdf
https://cdn-cms.f-static.net/uploads/4410952/normal_5f93a5773ade3.pdf
https://roturusuwanowus.weebly.com/uploads/1/3/4/3/134363773/wojop.pdf
https://uploads.strikinglycdn.com/files/b44f0639-ef4b-4374-9ae8-e9a60ea411eb/43605545047.pdf
https://komemem.files.wordpress.com/2020/11/gokezetopo.pdf
https://sifetafax.files.wordpress.com/2020/11/mudunud.pdf
https://cdn-cms.f-static.net/uploads/4379487/normal_5f9497571509f.pdf
https://nevosaxovib.files.wordpress.com/2020/11/vuvemi.pdf
https://gogajajar.files.wordpress.com/2020/11/48539197016.pdf
https://viziweg.files.wordpress.com/2020/11/bifilenerazunojukorizejo.pdf
https://tibepitetuj.files.wordpress.com/2020/11/zebabezezasoziji.pdf
https://tiveboxol.files.wordpress.com/2020/11/fukelazawojixoziwimoraja.pdf
https://zojemadej.files.wordpress.com/2020/11/73587489466.pdf
https://uploads.strikinglycdn.com/files/f14f92a8-ccd4-4f26-bb70-dafd1899e681/free_tiktok_fans.pdf

	Conference moderator guidelines

